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SBP to hold Agri Finance Awareness Program at Okara 

State Bank of Pakistan, BSC (Bank), Lahore is arranging an Agri finance Awareness Program for 

farmers at District Okara, on 28th March, 2017 with the collaboration of banks.  

The purpose of arranging this awareness program is to narrow down the gap between farmers and 

banking industry and to aware them about various agri finance related policies by SBP and products 

and services offered by various banks and other agri related suppliers. 

Dignitaries from SBP, SBP BSC, Agriculture Department Government of Punjab, different universities, 

banks and other government and non-government organizations will attend this program. Moreover, 

queries of these farmers will also be discussed. Stalls will also be established by Banks and other Govt 

and Non-Govt Institutions. 
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